
Feedback Request After Speech Therapy 

Service 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 

choosing our speech therapy services for [Patient's Name]. It has been our pleasure to work with 

you and your family. 

To continuously improve our services, we would greatly appreciate your feedback regarding 

your experience. Your insights are invaluable to us and will help enhance our future offerings. 

Please consider answering the following questions: 

• How satisfied were you with the therapy sessions? 

• Did the therapist address your concerns effectively? 

• What aspects of the service did you find most beneficial? 

• Is there anything you feel we could improve upon? 

Feel free to respond to this email or contact us at [Contact Information]. Thank you for your time 

and assistance! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 


